
 

TWENTIETH CENTURY CLUB – MAY 2018 

       Editors:  Jane Chapman/Cynthia Harris Issue No. 99 

From the President 

Thank you all for the opportunity to serve as the 
President of the Twentieth Century Club for the 
past year.   It is a wonderful group of generous, 
accomplished women – many ahead of their 
time in their chosen fields.   I am proud to hand 
the gavel to Jan Browne; I know she will do a 
great job for all of us.  Please consider 
volunteering to help; Jan will be looking to fill 
several positions. 

I want to thank the Board for all of their support 

and generosity with their time.  A good board 

certainly makes the President’s job much easier, 

and I had a great board. 

I want to thank Kimberly Elliott, who has 

volunteered to take the last open position for 

the 2018-2019 Board, Membership.     

The Renewal Forms for 2018-2019 should be 

included with this Newsletter.   We will be 

collecting the renewals at the May lunch and 

there is also a mailing address on the form.  

Please try to return those as quickly as you can. 

A special thank you to those of you who donated 

TCC Cookbooks, and in particular Evelyn Wagner 

who generously donated two copies.  The 

Cookbooks have been an extra attraction to our 

recent raffles.  Also, thank you to Elizabeth and 

Kimberly Elliott for their recent donations to our 

raffles.  We have raised nearly $300 with those 

raffles. 

The May lunch will be the annual Charter Day – 

highlighted by officer installation.  I am pleased 

to announce that Tristan Selzler will provide 

music for our celebration. 

I wish all of you all a safe and healthy summer.   

 Peggy Slattery, President      
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Parliamentarian………………   Barbara DeOca 
*************************************** 
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Roni Nicora, Noel English   

 

 

M E E T I N G  

THURS., MAY 10, 2018, ATLANTIS HOTEL 
  Social 11-11:45 am; followed by meeting and 

luncheon 
Members & Guests: $25; Walk-in $35     

Reservations due by Friday, May 4th 
(form enclosed)   

Please send reservations to Edie Ferguson 
2640 Avenida Landa. Reno 89523 

 

 

M E N U  
Mandarin Orange & Chicken Salad 

Vegetarian – Mandarin Orange Salad 
Seasonal Fruit Tart 

 
 
 
 

MAY PROGRAM 
We will be celebrating Charter Day in May.  Bev 
Waldron will Chair the events and Tristan Selzler 
will provide the musical interlude. It should be a 
wonderful day! 
 

Lynn Bremer 
****************************************** 

 
 
 



 
Mystery Book Club  

We meet the 3rd Wednesday of each month at 

9:30 a.m. at Rounds Bakery. 

  
May 16 – Our book this month is Sulfur Springs 
by William Kent Kreuger.  Lynn Bremer will lead 
the discussion. 
 
We do meet throughout the summer, so I am 
looking for volunteers as well as books you 
would recommend.    See you soon. 
Joan Brick 

************************************** 
BRIDGE GROUP 

Because Jan Browne is now our President, we 
have asked Barbara DeOca to be a co-chair of the 
bridge group. 
 
As most of the bridge players know, we are now 
meeting at Lakeridge Golf Course’s 19th Hole 
restaurant.   It is located  at 1219 Golf Club Dr., 
Reno, 825-2200.  Heading south on Plumas you 
turn right, heading  north on Plumas  you turn  
left.   Follow the road all the way until you see a 
parking lot above you on the right.  If you would 
like a cart ride to the restaurant, continue on the 
road to the lower parking lot.  Drive to the “bag 
drop” (a metal structure with slots to hold golf 
bags).  There you will find cart boys who are 
more than happy to ferry you up to the 
restaurant.  It is nice to give them a tip of $1 or 
$2.  You can also have a ride back down after 
bridge. 
  
We will order off the lunch menu and pay 
individually.  We will collect $1 from you to cover 
the prize money. 
 
We will play through the summer, so expect 
that phone call!  Any questions?  Call Jane at 
329-9886 or Barbara at 530-917-7080. 
  
Jane Chapman and Barbara DeOca 

MEMBERSHIP    
I am pleased to announce three new member: 
Melissa Smith,   Sandy Powell and Barbara 
Oppio.  Melissa and Sandy have been attending 
Mystery Book Group and are interested in TCC. 

Barbara, sponsored by Roni Nicora, was 
introduced at the luncheon by Bonnie Kimmel. 
Please extend all of our new members a warm 
welcome.  This brings our membership to 84. 
Liz Sheppard 
   

 PHILANTHROPY 

Our season of giving has ended with the Stuff A 

Bus Campaign for needy seniors in our 

community. This event is sponsored by Washoe 

County Senior Services, the Regional 

Transportation Commission (RTC), and the City 

of Reno.  Please refer to last month’s newsletter 

for the reasons the Philanthropic committee 

supports this endeavor.  We hope you will give 

generously to this vulnerable population.  

(Checks can be made payable to: Washoe County 

Senior Services) 

Even though we are at the end of the 2017-2018 

year, future meetings will offer our organization 

the continuation of the good works they have 

continuously and unselfishly supported.   

In appreciation for all you do – thank you for your 

continued generosity and patronage. 

***************************************  
MAH JONG 

We have arranged for our group, like the bridge 
group,  to meet at the Lakeridge Golf Course 19th 
Hole restaurant.  Play begins at 10:30.     We will 
order lunch from the menu and then continue 
play until around 3:30.  Please call either Edie 
Ferguson, 757-0974, or Linda Felices, 750-0632 
to indicate your interest. 

************************************ 

THE WINNERS’ CIRCLE 

FREE LUNCH: 
 Deborah Marche 

COOKBOOK WINNER: 
Joy Palmer 

WINE WINNER: 
Isabelle Pearce 

 
CONGRATULATIONS TO ALL !! 

 


